
Science
We will be talking about where
animals live and thinking about
creating a suitable habitat for a
‘Bog Baby’. In Forest School we
will explore habitats in more
detail.

Maths
We will be following the ‘White Rose’
scheme for maths focussing on numbers to
20 and place value. We will be teaching
basic addition and subtraction.

English

Religious Education

Personal, Social, Emotional Development
This term we focus on ‘Dreams and Goals’, discussing
how to set yourself goals, stay motivated and keep
trying their best even when something is really
challenging. The children will also find out how it is
also important to help others to achieve.

Physical Development
The children will continue their weekly PE sessions. This
term we will be focusing on the basic shapes in
gymnastics. They will also face many more gross motor
physical challenges during our weekly Forest School
sessions.

Art and Design and Music
The children will play musical instruments and will be
exposed to a diverse range of music and songs. Children
will have opportunities to engage in creative activities
through free choice painting, drawing and model making.
We will all be making sock puppets this term, working with
a range of materials.

Our Christian Value is to be ‘Perseverance’ .
The children will be looking at the story of
creation and what God means to Christians
around the world through stories from the
Bible.

Computing
We will learn how to program 
a simple robot to move where 
we want it to go using the 
Beebots.

We will continue with our Phonics programme. Children will be
encouraged to write words and simple sentences. We will be
reading stories about monsters and using these to create writing
opportunities. The aim is that children will enjoy reading and
become more confident in using writing as a means of
communication. Children will also be taught reading skills
through guided reading sessions and handwriting to improve
their letter formation.


